
Newsletter for Ms. Rechtfertig’s 4th Grade 
August 24th, 2012

A Great First Week 
It was very nice to meet so many of you on Wednesday. 
So far in class, the children have been busy "learning the 
ropes" in fourth grade. Homework begins on Monday. 
We have P.E. next week on Tuesday and Friday. 

Parent Volunteer Sign-Up Sheets
Thank you to those parents who already signed up to volunteer in class.  I will be 
contacting you within the next few weeks. These sheets will be available again at 
Back to School Night. 

A parent has not yet signed up to help with Friday folders, an important class 
job. If you can help, or at least help for a week or two until one or more 
permanent helpers volunteer, please let me know.

Also, two Room Parents are needed for our class. On the back is an 
informational page, and please let me know if you have any questions, or if 
you would like to volunteer. 

If you have not yet given me your email contact information, please send it to 
me at mrecht@marin.k12.ca.us. 

Friday Folders 
There is Signature Card in the Friday Folder. It is helpful if you can sign the 
card each week, and return the folder (with the card inside) on Monday. 

Dates to Remember
1. Picture Day: Next week, August 28th-29th, both individual and class pictures. 
2. Ice Cream Social: August 30th, 6:00pm-7:00pm
3. Lunch Service begins: September 4th 
4. Back to School Night: Thursday, September 6th, 6:30pm-8:00pm

                Thank you very much, and I look forward to a great year, 

      Ms. Mary Ann Rechtfertig




